
Whitchurch Engineering Celebrates 29 Years of Service in the Humboldt Community 

Whitchurch Engineering is proud to celebrate 29 years of providing exceptional engineering services to 
the Humboldt region. Since our founding, we have consistently strived to deliver innovative and reliable 
solutions to our clients. With offices in both Fortuna and Eureka, we have been able to expand our reach 
and strengthen our ability to serve businesses, communities, and organizations throughout the area. 

From the beginning, our team has been committed to excellence in every project we take on. Over the 
years, we've grown and adapted, but our dedication to delivering top-notch engineering services has 
never wavered. We are deeply grateful for the ongoing support of our clients, partners, and the local 
community, all of which have contributed to our success. 

As we celebrate this incredible milestone, we look forward to continuing to serve the region for many 
years to come. Thank you for being part of our journey! 


